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Forestation activity to Commemorate 20th Anniversary of Founding of Isuzu Philippines Corporation 

Isuzu Philippines Corporation (hereinafter referred to as "IPC"), approaching the 20th anniversary of its founding, 

is proactively holding various CSR activities. 

One of these was a forestation activity carried out on February 4 in the Mount Makiling forest reserve (a national 

forest conservation area run by the University of the Philippines) where we have long carried out conservation 

activities. 

Conservation in the Mount Makiling forest reserve has been underway since 2010 and we have to date planted 

more than 300 trees of 13 different species over 13 hectares and installed a 1.3km long footpath to help with 

forest conservation. 

  

 

Many IPC employees including the 

president took part 

 

【My Voice of participation in IPC forestation activity 】 

Ms.May Galolo, Section Head, HR Section 

"Some companies just do tree planting and leave. But our 

activity shows that we nourish what we started. We live up to 

our slogan 'Your responsible partner' ". 


